ALMA light

Barcelona

At ALMA Light we are going to take a well-deserved rest! So far, this 2023 has
been full of collection launches, with many new lamps coming up and a lot of
work. We will be on vacation from the 7th to the 15th of August and we will
return to activity on the 16th, with our batteries charged and all the enthusiasm to
continue providing the best service and the best 'Made in Barcelona' light fixtures.

For any question, do not hesitate to click the button 'Contact ALMA Light' below,
and we will reply you upon our return.

Meanwhile... we wish you a happy summer!










